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EMPLOYEE ENGAGEMENT PROGRAMME
SERVICE LEARNING VISIT: FEEDBACK FORM
Taigh Farrais: Friday 21st April 2017 
	CMT Reps: Roddy Burns, Chief Executive
HR Rep: Jane Fordyce, HR Officer

	The group were met by Kay Ford (Acting Manager) and shown around the respite unit.  The unit has capacity for 3 guests and can accommodate visitors who require personal and medical care, eg the unit has bedrooms with hoists.  The staff also provide all meals; activities and a member of staff sleeps over at the unit to ensure the safety and needs of the guests are there 24 hours a day.

	FEEDBACK

	What was immediately evident from the visit was the positive workplace environment and friendly atmosphere; it was clear that the team had good working relationships with each other and the guests at the unit –some of which are regular visitors. 
The group spoke with Kay and Gillian, who gave an insight into the roles carried out, any challenges they may face and ideas for improvements.
In summary, the visit provided a valuable insight into the role and responsibilities of running and working in the respite unit and gave staff an opportunity to discuss potential developments that would assist in further improving service delivery. These are set out below with action points where appropriate.

	Summary of Points from Visit

	Issue
	Points Raised/Noted
	Feedback

	Building
	Staff feel that the building could do with a re-fresh as it is looking dated and worn.  Paint and new carpets would be ideal to freshen up the unit.
	Noted, the current budget situation could influence any potential works being carried out but discussions should be held with management with regard to this. 

	Wi-Fi
	It would be good if the building had provision of Wi-Fi for the Service Users to have access to while staying at the unit.
	This has been referred to ICT to look into and the ICT Infrastructure Man anger will investigate.

	Transport
	The unit no longer has a bus to take guests out with the unit and does not have the budget to replace it.  Community groups have assisted but there needs to be the provision to be able to take users of wheelchairs.
	The service has been put in touch with the 

Planning Officer for Community Transport to look into using Dial-a-bus or using PTU vehicles during their quieter periods.

	Fundraising
	Staff asked whether they could fundraise for the unit and use monies raised to buy more resources for the unit
	The understanding is that this is not possible as the unit is a local authority service provider.
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